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I – Access to the administrator part of the website 

MMF reports are produced by the Risk Team and must be published on the 

MC Square website. 

To do so, you have to connect to the administrator part of the MC Square 

website via this link: https://www.mcsquare.lu/wp-login.php, with the 

following credentials: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mcsquare.lu/wp-login.php


II - Uploading documents to the website server 

Once you have logged on to the website, you will see a Dashboard on your left 

which allows you to navigate through the various options offered by the website 

administrator. 

Two tabs will be useful: the “Posts” and “Media” sections. 

To upload the documents to the website server, move the mouse over "Media" and 

then click on “Add New”.  

Then, you just have to drop the file to put it online on the website server. 

When this is done, you must click on the “Edit” button to the right of the document 

that has just been put online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This will allow you to get the link to the document. 



 

As you can see in this picture, you just need to copy and paste this link. 

 

 

 



III – Updating the document on the internet webpage 

This time you have to click on the “Posts” tab and you will arrive on this page: 

When you are on this page, you must click on the item “Crediinvest Sicav” in order to reach the fund page. 

 

 

 

  



When you are on the fund page, you need to hover your mouse 

over the “Text Block” part to bring up “Edit this element”. Then 

click on "Edit this element". 

 

 

You will then arrive on a page that can be modified like a word 

document. 

 

 

 

Click on “MMKT” to bring up the link, and the button to edit the 

link. 

Click on the pencil, and modify the link with the document you 

uploaded earlier. 

Save. 

 



 

You must now click on “Update” in order for your changes to take effect. That's it!  

 

Afterwards, please check on the MC Square website that the changes have been made. 


